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For Immediate Release  
April 3, 2020 
 
Regional District Landfills, Transfer Stations and Recycling Depots Operations  

– COVID-19 
 
The Regional District landfills, transfer stations and recycling depots are open during 
normal operating hours, and any changes will be posted at 
https://www.rdbn.bc.ca/media-status-updates/covid-19-information  
 
Due to the current COVID-19 situation: 
- patrons who are sick or under isolation or quarantine should not visit our sites;  

- patrons and staff are required to follow the physical distancing protocol (2m rule);  

- patrons are encouraged to wear disposable gloves; and 

- only two people at a time will be allowed access to the recycling depot area. 

The Regional District understands that while we all isolate at home, it is a great time to 
do spring cleaning and yard work, however,  when handling household waste and 
recycling, please consider whether it needs to be disposed of immediately, or can it be 
disposed of later.  Please eliminate unnecessary trips to the transfer stations and 
landfills. 
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Media Contact: Gerry Thiessen, Chair 

250-567-0567 

Public Inquiry: Regional District of Bulkley-Nechako 
Environmental Services Department 
RDBN’s website:  
https://www.rdbn.bc.ca/media-status-updates/covid-19-information  
Call:  250-692-3195 or 1-800-320-3339 
E-mail:  inquiries@rdbn.bc.ca 
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